
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          Gilmour Council #310 
JULY 2023 NEWSLETTER 

 
 Follow us at: kofc310.org 

 
DEATH AND SICKNESS NOTICES:  Notify Worthy Fraternal Chairman: SK. Thomas Todt (440) 799-0986  

 

Hope everyone is having a great summer and had a safe and healthy 4th of 

July. We have a few events coming up in the next few weeks, so hopefully 

you can help out as needed. 

 

 

2023 - 2024  COUNCIL  OFFICERS 

 

Last month we had our elections and installation of our new Council 

officers for the 2023-2024 fraternal year.  We finished last year off well and 

we should have earned another STAR Council award.  So, let's get behind 

our new and returning officers so we can keep moving forward as the best 

Council in the Diocese.  Our newly elected officers are:  

                      

                      Grand Knight --------------------------------- Frank Hlad 

                      Deputy Grand Knight -------------------- Thomas Nemeth 

                      Chancellor ------------------------------------- Robert Dew 

                      Recording Secretary --------------------- Norman Klein 

                      Treasurer -------------------------------------- Shaun White, PGK 

                      Advocate --------------------------------------- Peter Gall 

                      Warden ----------------------------------------- Jerry Wisniewski 

                      Assistant Wardens ----------------------- Dave Panchik 

                                                                              Nick Zarcone 

                      Inside Guard --------------------------------- Frank DeFlorio 

                      Outside Guards ---------------------------- Charles Bonacci 

                                                                             Alan Cunningham 

                      3 Year Trustee ----------------------------- Domenic Fragomeni 

 

 

 

 

 
Grand Knight 

Frank J. Hlad 

440-796-4523 

 

Deputy Grand Knight 

Thomas J. Nemeth Sr. 

216-469-3169 

 

 

Financial Secretary 

William L. Marvaldi 

216-308-0626 

 

Treasurer 

Shaun O. White PGK 

440-376-4492 



 

 

 

 

 

Those officers continuing in office or appointed for the coming year include: 

 

                       Chaplain ---------------------------------------- Rev. James Caddy 

                       Financial Secretary -----------------------William Marvaldi 

                       1 Year Trustee -------------------------------Carmen Centanni, PGK 

                       2 Year Trustee ------------------------------ Michael Marvaldi 

                       Lecturer ---------------------------------------- Gerald Salerno 

                       Fraternal Chairman -----------------------Thomas Todt 

                       Newsletter Editor ------------------------- Carmen Centanni, PGK 

 

Please come and help out these fine men at our regular meetings on the       

2nd & 4th Tuesdays and you might walk out with the attendance prize which 

is up to $175. 

 

HIGHLAND  HEIGHTS  PICNIC 

 

Our next big event is the Highland Hts. city picnic to be held on Saturday, 

July 22nd from 1 till about 7 PM.  We will be selling pulled pork and Italian 

beef sandwiches, so we will need some help throughout the day, from set-

up till shut down.  We will have sign-up sheets at our regular meetings. 

 

                                                  THE  FEST 

 

The Diocese is bringing The Fest back to the Center for Pastoral Leadership 

this year after being on the west side last year.  It is a FULL day of praying, 

music, eating and fun ending with a huge Mass by Bishop Malesic at 8 PM 

with fireworks to follow. So, mark your calendars for Sunday, August 6th, 

see you there. 

 

SPECIAL  ED.  MASS  AT  LOURDES'  SHRINE 

 

We are planning our annual Mass with the Special Education students to be 

held at the Lourdes's Shrine in Euclid on Sunday, Aug. 27th.  The Mass will 

begin at 9:30 AM, so plan on getting there by 9:15 at the latest.  We will 

provide breakfast for the students after Mass, but everyone is welcome to 

stay for breakfast on their own. 

 

All of these 3 events are for the ENTIRE family & friends.  Come one, come 

all!     

 

                                                     



 

 

 

 

 

   

                                        GOOD  OF  THE  ORDER 

 

We are sorry to report that we lost 2 more long time brother knights 

recently. First, was Sir Knight Charles Zicari, PGK , a 41-year member who 

had been very active, especially with the Lourdes' Shrine and bringing the 

sisters to golf days and to the Chapter's Nuns' Day.  Keep him and his wife , 

Millie, in your prayers. 

 

Second, was Sir Knight Joseph Soukenik III, a 65-year member who has 

maintained his membership even though he has been living in Illinois 

recently, keep him and his family in your prayers. 

 

                                          JULY  BIRTHDAYS 

 

We have 28 brothers celebrating their birthdays this month, wish them well 

if you see them out & about.   

 

They include: Tony Campanella;  Dominic Coletta;  Ron Cudnik; 

Dave D'Angelo;  John DiFranco;  Mario Formichelli;  Steve Gueli;  Tom 

Juratovac; Mike Laffey;  Julio Lemus;  Mark Leopold;  

Larry Maksymowicz;  Mike Marvaldi; PGK George Metz;  DGK Tom 

Nemeth;  Jim Onorato;  Frank Palmisano;  Kevin Pellini;   

John Petrocci (#95);  Armand Polsinelli;  Sal Sberna;  Glenn Testen; 

Tom Todt;  John Trigilio (#92);  Ken Urda;  Ed Voyles, Jr.;   

Ken Wolenski  and Mike Zernic. 

 

Enjoy your summer!! 

 

Dr. Carmen Centanni, PGK  ---  News Reporter 

Shaun White, PGK  ---  Publisher 

  

 


